
Notice 
Suspension of Indoor Basketball Activities and 

Temporary Closure of Fitness Rooms 
    
In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, to reduce social contact and minimize 
the risk of virus spreading, with effect from 14 July 2020 (Tue), the basketball 
activities of indoor sports centres including Yeung Ming Biu Indoor Sports Centre, 
Charles Leung Gymnasium of New Asia College and Thomas H.C. Cheung 
Gymnasium of United College will be suspended until further notice. 
 
Besides, with effect from 14 July 2020 (Tue), University Fitness Room and fitness 
rooms of New Asia College, United College and Shaw College will be closed 
temporarily until further notice. 
The details of sports facilities are as follows: 

Location Venue Details 

University 
Sports Centre 

Yeung Ming Biu 
Indoor Sports Centre 

Only badminton activities can be allowed 

in indoor sports centre, each court is 

available for a maximum of 4 players. The 

spectator stand will be closed 

University 
Fitness Room 

Closed 

New Asia 
College 

Charles Leung 
Gymnasium 

Only badminton activities can be allowed 

in indoor sports centre, each court is 

available for a maximum of 4 players. The 

spectator stand will be closed 

Fitness Room Closed 

United 
College 

Thomas H.C. Cheung 
Gymnasium 

Only badminton activities can be allowed 

in indoor sports centre, each court is 

available for a maximum of 4 players. The 

spectator stand will be closed 

Fitness Room Closed 

Shaw College Fitness Room Closed 

 
Besides, the following measures are arranged until further notice: 
1. The sports facilities can only be used by CUHK students and staff. Body 

temperature screening is arranged at the entrance; 
2. Please wear a surgical mask before and after exercise; 
3. The borrowing of sports equipment is suspended; 
4. In addition to the above measures, users must observe the regulation for usage 

of sports facilities and regulation of using fitness room. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Physical Education Unit 

 13 July 2020 


